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S P O R T S

Coopers received its 
first loss in 10 games, 
when the Bailey girls put 
in 18 points over the 
loosing 17 of Coopers.

Four extra boy’s suits 
were given to L, G, Deans, 
Brooks Vick, Dee stone, 
and Billy Morgan.

Top scorers for the girls 
this year are Madge Brant
ley, leading with 62 
points, and Dolly Bunn 
with 40 points to her cre
dit.

With the doctors permis
sion Bobby Vick is again 
playing on the team.

Clara Jean Stone and Jan
ice Ifedlin have turned in 
their suits, because of 
injuries to their weak 
knees. Roberta ViTinstead 
was issued one of the ex
tra suits and now plays 
forward on the team.

High scorers for the 
boys are Bobby Vick 37, 
Paul Dew 29, Pete Stone 28, 
and Rex Perry with 27 
points.

Bailey girls marched to 
their fifth victory,when 
they smashed a 15 to .11 
win over Benvenuc, Febru
ary 5.

Bailey has lost double- 
headers to Red Oak and 
Middlesex, during the per
iod -of the five winning 
game s.

Benvenue over-powered 

both Bailey teams, Feb. 12.

REVIEW

Girts Crack Record 

Fo r.Two Victories

Because of the improved 
playing by all the team, 
the Bailey girls played 
first tv;o winning games on 
straight at Bailey by a 
seven point margin each 
time.
The first winning score 

was Lliddlesex 15, Bailey 
2 2.
The second victory was 

over Spring Hope, with the 
score 17 to 10.
Reasons for the two vic

tories were ’'better guard

ing and better breaking, 
shooting, and working to
gether by forwards,"is the 
opinion of Mr. I.!.V/.Weaver, 
coach.

Bailey teams whirled to a 
double-header triumph over 
Nashville club, because of 
the better guarding,shoot
ing and passing, February 
1, in the Bailey gym.
The winning score for the 

girls was 16 to 15, while 
the boys won their first 
game with a lb to 11 lead.

POINTS

Points were rung up for 
the girls by Dolly Bunn 
with 8 points, Madge Brant
ley with 6 points, and 
Roberta V/instead with 2 
points. Scorers for the 
boys were Isaac Medlin,4| 
Millard Morgan,4j Pete 
Stone, 3; and Paul Dow 
with 1 point.

TOURMAMENT

The Nash County Basket
ball Tournament will be 
held in the Rocky Mount 
High gym on the 7, 8, 11, 
and 12th of March.

ENJOY

IN BAILEY

A  Good Dinner With Us 

AT LOW COST.

We Specialize
IN

J<3StG and Nutrilion^


